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Families, 

As many of you are aware, school “LL” now has a name.  The School board unanimously voted for the 

new name; Freedom Crossing Academy (FCA).  We are very excited about the name and the progress we 

are making towards opening in the fall.  One of our next steps is to determine a Mascot for the school.  I 

have been meeting with 5th graders from the incoming schools.  I still have one group to meet with.  We 

are currently working on Logo’s and background information on the proposed mascots to be able to put 

out a community survey.  

We have our PTO in place and they have already started working.  Until we have things in place for 

them, I will be sending out communications for them.  Please excuse us doing things a little differently 

until we have everything in place.   

After the first two district wide registration days, we are one of the highest enrolling schools in the 

district. We have already enrolled almost thirty kindergarten students.  The remaining registration dates 

and documentation can be found on our school website at http://www-fca.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ 

We are getting close to being able to share registration information concerning the Extended Day 

Program.  As soon as it is available, I will be sending that information to you in separate message as well 

as posting it to our website.   

I have been attending the meetings for incoming 6th graders at various middle schools and have been 

learning a lot, especially about elective offerings.  When looking at electives, we need to remember that 

we have three years to offer as much as we can for our students.  I think that our middle school students 

will be very happy with the opportunities we have planned for them during their time at FCA.  I would 

like to invite all our families of rising 6th graders to a meeting Tuesday, April 17th.  We will begin at 

6:30pm in the Creekside H.S. Auditorium.  At this time we will cover course offerings as well as electives.   

Future plans include a day where our families can come together to meet each other in a fun relaxed 

environment.  Also, if time allows, we hope to provide some school tours prior to the opening.   

I am really looking forward to the fall and to meeting all of you.  I hope you and your family have a 

wonderful and safe Spring Break and that you are able to make many wonderful memories together. 

Allen Anderson 

Freedom Crossing Academy 


